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March 13, 2020 
 

-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING- 
 
Adam Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 

RE:  Docket No. 20200056-EG: Petition for Approval of Florida Power & Light    
Company’s Demand-Side Management Plan 
 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 
 
 On February 24, 2020, Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) filed a Petition for 
approval of Demand-Side Management (“DSM”) Plan, including Attachment 1(FPL’s proposed 
DSM Plan with Appendix A) and Attachments 2 and 3 (tariff sheets proposed for revisions in 
both legislative and final formats). Pursuant to a request from Commission Staff, FPL hereby 
waives the sixty-day file and suspend deadline set forth in Section 366.06(3), Fla. Stat., so that 
the Commission may consider FPL’s Petition, including both the proposed DSM Plan and the 
associated revised tariff sheets. 
 

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (561) 304-5662. 
 

 Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ William P. Cox 
       William P. Cox 
       Fla. Bar No. 0093531 
 




